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TAPE 132, SIDE A

CHAIR FORD:  Calls the meeting to order at 9:45 a.m.

The committee wishes a Happy Birthday to Rep Stein

081    REP STEIN:  announces resignation

Informational Meeting - Oregon Health Plan  Impact on Non-Profit Health
Care System

100  MARGE JOZSA, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR,  NEIGHB ORHOOD HEALTH CLINICS:
describes who the Coalition of  Community Health Clinics  are and the
difference

between them and the Health Department of Multnomah County. -increase in
chronically ill patients -the health department does not meet the needs
of uninsured residents -47,000 patients seen annually -coalition of
seven community health clinics -provide services to poor and uninsured
-no geographic boundaries -10,000 patients seen annually -work in
partnership with area hospitals

313    description of patient population

339  PAT  WOLLNER, NURSE  VOLUNTEER: relates  personal experience 
working in the health clinic



435    CINDY SILVEIRA, VOLUNTEER ADMINISTRATOR, NHC:  use of retired
physicians -Multnomah County provides all malpractice insurance

TAPE 133, SIDE A

010  RENEE KIMBALL, SERVICE  RECIPIENT: relates personal  experience
with the NeigHB orhood Health Clinic

064    JOZSA:  Describes how cuts in Medicaid will affect NHC
-eligibility -access: regardless of coverage, access may not be
available -coverage 200    specialty care -coordination with other
clinics

365   CHAIR FORD:  DHRPrioritization Report  (EXHIBIT B)

TAPE 132, SIDE B

HB 2307 - Work Session

001    MELANIE ZERMER, COMMITTEE ADMINISTRATOR: explains the bill
explains the -1 amendment (EXHIBIT C)

020    MOTION:  Rep Stein moves the -1 amendment

VOTE:  Hearing no objection, the motion passes

MOTION: Rep Stein  moves HB 2307  as amended  by the committee  to the
floor with a do pass recommendation

VOTE: In a roll call vote, the motion  passes with all members present
voting AYE. Rep Fisher is excused

Rep Dell will carry the bill

HB 2301 - Work Session

040    ZERMER:  explains original bill -work group -1 amendment (EXHIBIT
D)

082    GROVER SIMMONS, INDEPENDENT ADULT CARE PROVIDERS ASSOCIATION:
-accepts conclusion of the work group -intent of -1 amendment is
acceptable -describes work group

122    CHUCK SHEKATOFF, LEGAL AID:  involvement in work group -changes
are acceptable

145    MOTION:  Rep Stein moves the -1 amendments

VOTE:  Hearing no objection, the amendment is adopted

158  MOTION:  Rep Stein  moves HB 2301 as  amended by  the committee  to
the floor with a do pass recommendation

VOTE: In a roll call vote, the motion passes, with all members present
voting AYE.  Rep Fisher is excused

Rep Stein will carry the bill

CHAIR FORD:  Adjourns the meeting at 11:30 a.m.
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